University of the Pacific

Scholarly Commons

John Muir Correspondence (PDFs) John Muir Correspondence 1856-1914

1910-09-24

Letter from Allen Chamberlain to W]illiam] F. Bade, 1910 Sep 24.

Allen Chamberlain

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence

Recommended Citation

Chamberlain, Allen, "Letter from Allen Chamberlain to W[illiam] F. Bade, 1910 Sep 24." (1910). John Muir
Correspondence (PDFs). 5162.

https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence/5162

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the John Muir Correspondence 1856-1914 at Scholarly
Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Muir Correspondence (PDFs) by an authorized administrator
of Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact mgibney@pacific.edu.


https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/
https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence
https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/jmc
https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence?utm_source=scholarlycommons.pacific.edu%2Fmuir-correspondence%2F5162&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence/5162?utm_source=scholarlycommons.pacific.edu%2Fmuir-correspondence%2F5162&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:mgibney@pacific.edu

30 Pinckney Street,

Boston, Mass.
Sept .24,1910.

Dr,.W.F.Bade,
New York, N.Y.

Dear Nr.Bada:-
On my return yestarday after three months in Germany I

found your letter of July 28 {oasther with proofs of your excellent edito-

rials,and a elirpineg from an Oakland paper. Please accept my htanks for all

this, and for the admirahrle work you have done in this Hetoh Hetonv fieht.

Tt. looks as if McCarthy had orawled,and as 1f the case was now in a fair
way to be properly adjusted. Wa must all stand by with our ayes wide ovpen
T suspect, hovever,Klast soms crafty rame be tried.

Had a arand summer, My first time in Germany.
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